

Regional School Unit No. 18

41 Heath Street Oakland, ME 04963

V: 207 - 465 - 7384 F: 207 - 465 - 9130

Carl Gartley Superintendent Keith Morin Asst. Superintendent

Dear Parents,

In grades K-5, we have implemented a school-wide Title I program which support high achievement in literacy and math for all students. Our goal is that all students will leave fifth grade with reading, writing, and math skills at grade level. Targeted students below grade level expectations may receive Title I services to support their needs in literacy and mathematics. Students may receive Title I support services in one or more of the formats below:

- Flexible classroom tutoring with a Title I staff
- One-on-one instruction with a Title I staff
- Small group services within classroom with a Title I staff

This instruction is in addition to the reading and math instruction provided by the classroom teacher. The additional instruction will support and compliment the instruction provided by the classroom teacher.

Currently, your child is working below grade level expectations in reading and/or math and will be receiving additional support. Students receiving Title I services this year may continue services into the Fall until our new assessments are given and scores for your child are reviewed.

If you would like more information about our Title I program, please call us at 465-7384 at or contact the school in which your student attends for specific information regarding your child's learning.

Sincerely,

Keith R. Morin

Assistant Superintendent of Schools

Title I Coordinator

Regional School Unit No. 18